
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This half term year six are learning about the history of New Brighton.  To help the children 

visualise where the different attractions were, Y6 will be visiting New Brighton on:  

Wednesday, 18th July 2018 

We will be travelling to and from New Brighton by train and will return to school before the end 

of the school day.  The children will have their lunch in New Brighton.  Please provide your child 

with a packed lunch in a carrier bag, clearly labelled with their name.  If your child is entitled 

to a free school meal, a packed lunch will be provided by school.  

As this will be your child’s final Eastway trip, we want to make it special for them.  For this 

reason, the children will have a fun morning in New Brighton and then they will find the 

locations of historical landmarks in New Brighton during the afternoon. 

The money the children raised in their enterprise project will go towards giving all children a 

game of bowling and a game of Laser Quest.  As a farewell gift from Eastway, we will fund the 

remaining cost of this and the travel.  There is no charge to families for this trip, though you 

may want to send your child with money to buy an ice-cream on the day (£3 maximum). 

Children may wear their own clothes for this trip.  They should wear comfortable shoes for 

walking in.  As we will be outside for the majority of this trip, please ensure that your child is 

prepared for the weather: sun hats, plenty of water and sun cream if it’s sunny and water proof 

clothing if it’s rainy.   

Please get in touch if you have any questions, 

Miss Coverdale and the year six team 

 

 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

I give permission for……………………………(name of child) to visit New Brighton on Wednesday, 18th 

July 2018   


